9 Asten Close,
St.Leonards-on-Sea,
East Sussex TN38 8DJ.

23rd May 1990

Dear Anna Pest,

I thought that you would be interested to know that I sent
a copy of your book "A Book of Limericks" to a friend in the
States and it got a very favourable review in the May edition
of his limerick newsletter "The Pentatette".

For infommation I enclose a copy of the entire newsletter
for your delectation but you, and Sun readers everywhere, will
be most interested in Page 3. It may result in a few book
orders - few ©being the operative word because the total
membership of the Limerick SIG hovers around the 70 mark!
Never one to miss the obvious, as a compiler and editor of
limericks you must have a certain affection for the verseform
so why don't you help swell the numbers by joining LSIG?
Except for an anmual payment of $15 you've got mothing to lose.

Being a collector of limerickana, just try finding that
word in the dictionary, can you divulge if a sequel to ABOL is
likely to be forthcoming in the not too distant future. It
must be worth thinking about seriously if only because the
profits could pay off some of your Poll Tax instalments!

Yours sincerely,

PAUL WESTWOOD
(As mentioned twice in Vol IX No.8 of the Pentatette)




